January 24, 2011

Re: Air Max Units
To Whom It May Concern:

I am the commercial property manager for a 140,000 sqft industrial space in Nashua, NH. We
had actively been looking for a way to decrease our gas expenses at the property as the heating
source for the building is a gas fired boiler. We purchased our Air Max units at the end of 2009
and have been very pleased with the units. During this time, I have found Air Max to provide
high quality units at reasonable prices. The met their deadlines and were forthcoming with
adjustments and corrections as necessary as well as extremely responsive to my “special”
requests. In our high bay space, the Air Max units have helped us bring the hot air back down to
the actual work area and we were able to save over $43,000.00 in natural gas expenses from the
previous year.

In addition, the owner of Air Max, Jack Balon, is a pleasure to deal with. I have always found
Jack to be available to answer questions. Jack has gone the “extra mile” for me on many
occasions.

In short, it is my pleasure to recommend Air Max to you. Feel free to contact me if you have any
further questions about Air Max.
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